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Members of the OPSB,

 
Solar energy is a clean energy source that will benefit our counties environmentally and
economically. Solar projects will bring many investments into our communities including taxes that
will benefit our schools and infrastructure. Please bring more renewable energy to Ohio! I am also an
heir to land in Ohio that has been in the family for over 100 years. Our family will be moving back to
Ohio when I retire in the next 10 years. We will be residing on the family farm and have no plans on
ever selling this property. We are definitely for solar and look forward to many years of providing
clean energy and doing our part to lower energy costs.
 

Sincerely,
Doffie Howard

2224 Blue gill Dr
Quakertown, PA 18951
United States
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